DRAFT

PTO0 Minutes from:
10/10/2017 %- ENorth High

~ School
Home of the North Stars

In Attendance:
Laura Thomas, Susan Kloberdanz, Jenny Thomas, Terri Mertz, Sue Evers,
Tracy Rosenkrans, Jen Watanapongse, Michelle Giesecke, Mary Webb,
Renee Reynolds, Eva Johnson, Joy Solomon

Meeting commenced by President at 7:00 p.m. Introductions all around.

President’s Report
More homecoming volunteers are needed for next year.

PTO is using Amazon Smiles to earn money for the PTO. No cost to
anyone to use!

PTO grants were sent out. Only 2 responses came back in to us. Art and
Robotics will be the recipients.

The nurse’s office needs water and granola bars to provide for the
students. There wasn’t a big response to the sign up genius. The PTO
will fund the supplies. Jenny will follow up at the DPTO asking about the
District funding this down the road.

No PTO meetings will be held in Dec. and Jan. due to vacations, finals,
concerts, etc. The Board will meet though.

PTO will provide a treat table for the teachers on Halloween.

Treasurer’s Report
Terri reviewed the financial statements.

Principal’s Report
Renee Reynolds presented for the Principal.

Breakfast With the Stars is starting this month.



Incubator is a new course starting next year. Very similar to Shark Tank.

Committee Chair Reports
Mary Webb from Student Council thanked the PTO for help with
homecoming. Pretzels weren’t as popular as the cookies and water. Cups
of ice are a student favorite. Long waits to enter dance but screening
entrants is necessary.

Princess Superhero Breakfast is Dec. 9. Sponsored by Student Council.
Faculty and community are involved.

The PTO Executive Board met at 6:00 pm. The September 2017 Financial
Statements were approved as presented.

Next PTO Meeting: Nov. 13, 7:00 pm, LRC

PTO meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m. at which time Pat Radke, Student
Assistance Counselor and Matt Quinn from Rosecrance presented on
Recognizing and Responding to Adolescent Substance Use.



